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19.4.24 

RSE (Relationships and Sex Education)   
            

Dear Parents/ Carers 
During term 6 all children will be taking part in RSE (Relationships and Sex Education).  
We will be teaching this through the carefully planned Jigsaw Scheme of work that has been approved by the Millbrook Governing 
Body. The policy can be viewed via the following link - 
https://files.schudio.com/millbrook-primary-school/files/documents/Relationships__Sex_Education_Policy.pdf 
 
 If you are interested in viewing the material that will be used with your child for the Sex Education part of the curriculum in person, 
you can attend the appropriate meeting in school. Dates and times are shown below. This will be held by Mrs Sylvester who is PSHE 
lead in the school. She will also be accompanied by a member of staff from your child’s year group. 
 
Monday 20th May 2024               Thursday 23rd May 2024 
Year 3     3.30-4.00                       FS2 - 3.30-4.00                    
Year 4     4.00-4.30                       Year 1 - 4.00-4.30 
Year 5     4.30-5.00                       Year 2 - 4.30-5.00 
Year 6 -   5.00-5.30 
To book a place to view the material, please e-mail secretary@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk.  
 
RSE is a compulsory element of the National Curriculum and all children will take part in most lessons, in the same way that they do 
for every other subject. However, there are 3 particular lessons, for our older children, where parents do have the option to 
withdraw their child if they feel that the content is unsuitable for their child’s level of development. 
After attending the meeting, if your child is in year 4, 5 or 6 and you want to withdraw your child from the Sex Education lessons 
above, please then send an e-mail to your child’s class e-mail address by Friday 24th May (end of term 5) stating that you wish to 
withdraw them from that lesson. 

 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Headteacher 

Year group Lessons Parents have the option to withdraw children from 

Year 4 Lesson 2 

Year 5 Lesson 4 

Year 6 Lesson 3 

  Achieving Excellence 
  Fulfilling Potential 
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